Forest Home Improvement Association Officers Meeting
September 20, 2010
Minutes

Those in attendance: Michael Bend, Bill Arms, Beth Kelly, and Trevor Pinch. President Michael Bend
called the meeting to order at the Forest Home Chapel shortly at 7:05.

Agenda:
1. Phase 1 Traffic Calming:

Michael Bend reported on the weekly meetings with the Town Planning Board that he has been
attending. Dan Walker, Town Engineer, is working on the Traffic Calming project and gave the following
projections: pedestal and base of entrance columns have been erected. When completed these will be
faced with stone. Work on the Judd Falls Rd. is now taking place and will include structural work under
the road for drainage and 2 mid-block speed tables.

2. Preparation for the Block Party:

The Block Party is this Saturday the 25" of September from 1:00-3:00 between Warren Rd. and the
downstream bridge. Permission has been obtained to block off the road with orange cones. FHIA board
agreed to the following expenditures for the party: $75.00 for a face painter and $40.00 approx. for ice
cream and paper plates. Neighbors will bring a dish to pass and music will be provided with a boom box.
Residents are encouraged to bring instruments to make music, too!

3. Preparation for the Annual Meeting in October:

The annual October meeting is scheduled for Wednesday the 20" of Oct. at 7:00 at the Forest Home
Chapel. All residents are encouraged to attend and get involved with their community. Some items to
be discussed: Treasurer’s Report; Traffic Calming (Phases | and Il); Forest Home Walkway is slated for
repairs (details on cost & extent of project — also, see the Town of Ithaca Newsletter for $$ figures)
Community Directory/Welcome Packet (Ed Oyer & History Committee have assembled packet);
Electronic FH Bulletin Board; Deer Report will be presented; Town Stream Setback Law; Plantations
Welcome Center; November Community Music Event.

4. Adjournment:

FHIA members concluded that new members are needed to serve on the board for the coming year.
Interested neighbors please get involved! New officers will be announced at the Annual Meeting.
President Michael Bend called the meeting to a close at 7:50 and officers left in good spirits.



